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GYM AUDITORIUM PROJECT UPDATE
' 7TH - 18TH OCTOBER 2024

The new gym and auditorium project at the College is moving
ahead smoothly, with the piling stage nearly complete. This
marks an exciting milestone as we now prepare for the second
phase, which will involve excavation of the bank to create space
for the next stage of construction.

Students have adjusted well to the construction area being
closed off and are even able to catch a glimpse of the action as
the work progresses. It's wonderful to see such interest and
curiosity from the school community as this important
development takes shape.

Here are some recent photos of the project so far. As always, we
want to remind everyone that it's not too late to contribute to this
addition to our school. Your support is invaluable. For those
interested in making a donation, please don't hesitate to contact

Jorgia Roebuck at jorefdmc.school.nz for more details.

Tim Stuck - Principal
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